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ATTENTION:   

MARINE CONTRACTORS 
 

 
 
The City of Clearwater now has a program relating to electrical work on docks and 
davits.  The marine contractor’s permit and inspection will not be held up for electrical 
work not being completed if the following is true: 
 

 The contractor provides us with an affidavit from the owner, using the 
attached affidavit or one similar to it at time of permitting. 

 
 No electrical work is done or required. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact us at (727) 562-4567 and ask for plan 
review. 
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